



6/23/2022

Dear Grosso Hooper Law,

On behalf of Big Brothers Big Sisters (in Saint John, Sussex and Charlotte County), I am sending along a thank you note for your kind support of Bowl for Kids' Sake.

Bowl for Kids' Sake is Big Brothers Big Sisters most important fundraising event of the year, with one-third of our annual operating costs raised by this event. Without the support of donors like you who care about the future of our youth we would be unable to achieve such success during this event.

Big Brothers Big Sisters has a clear mission of enabling life-changing mentoring relationships that ignite the power and potential that already exists within young people. Our vision is that all young people realize their full potential! Through the facilitation of mentoring programs for over 400 children and youth each year in Saint John, Kings and Charlotte Counties, BBBS ensures that young people benefit from critical relationships that build social-emotional skills, improve mental health and well-being and increase school engagement and employment readiness.

Your support of this event goes a long way in ensuring our unique programs continue to be made available to young people and help grow our capacity to reach more young people who are in dire need of an additional adult role model, outside of the family, in their lives.

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to partnering in the future. If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your support! #BiggerTogether

Thank you,

Laurie Collins

**Executive Director** 

Laure Colli

Big Brothers Big Sisters of Saint John